
 

 

Date: August 15, 2023                  

          

To:  SGS North America Inc. 

 620 Old Peachtree Road 

 SUITE 100 

 Suwanee, Georgia 

 United States 

Subject: FCC Class II Permission Change Request for FCC ID: VPYLB2AB 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is to request a Class II Permission Change Request for FCC ID: VPYLB2AB, originally 

granted on 03/13/2022. 

The Major change filed under this application is updating the product name and BLE antenna, 

adding new AoA/PDoA antenna for UWB. 

If you have any questions regarding this application, please free to contact me. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Signature:  

 

Contact name: KENJI HAYASHIKOSHI 

Company Name: Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 


